
Calling all skiers and Boarders 
 
Kinross Wolaroi will be entering a snow sports team into the 2023 Interschools Snowsport 
Competition. This event is for all ages and skill levels and is meant to be fun. But there are also 
opportunities for more serious snow sporting kids to compete at higher levels. 
Every year, schools from around Australia enter skiers and boarder into a number of events at the 
Interschools Competition. These are held in different locations each year within the Snowy 
Mountains of New South Wales and Victoria. Each area of the country falls into regions and then 
each region is given a time frame and location that their Interschools competition will occur. 
Orange is in the Northern NSW and Queensland Region and this year we are competing in Perisher 
on the 4-7th July. 
So if any children/families wish to participate this year and join into a great group of fun snow loving 
families, then please contact either the school representative, Maddison Jones on 
mjones@kws.NSW.edu.au or one of the parent representatives, Alison Bennett on 0416251774 or 
alisonbennett_is@hotmail.com. Please make these enquires by the end of Week 1 Term 2 to ensure 
all information is passed on and the application process can start. 
If you are interested, accommodation, ski passes and equipment are the families responsibility, so 
this should be done early to avoid disappointment. The extra costs incurred for Interschools 
competitions are the SnowID, the event registration and race entry fees.  
A great source of information is the Interschools website at www.interschools.com.au.  
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